
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/28/2018 4:17:04 AM

First name: Robert

Last name: Altmire

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comment draft plan - CGNF

 

 

Feb 27, 2018

 

Forest Plan Revision Team

PO Box 130

Bozeman, MT 59771

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

As one of the 1.3 million supporters of the National Parks Conservation

Association, I respectfully submit my comments on the proposed Custer

Gallatin National Forest Plan Revision. I urge the Forest Service to

prioritize connecting wildlife habitat and to develop management

strategies that promote healthy aquatic systems, habitat for wildlife,

and reduce human-wildlife conflict.

 

Many species in Yellowstone National Park must move beyond park borders

to national forest lands to access food, reach seasonal habitat, and

connect with other portions of their population. The Forest Service

should improve habitat and work to reduce human-wildlife conflicts to

promote connection between the grizzly bears of the Greater Yellowstone

Ecosystem and the Northern Continental Divide Ecosystem. In addition,

the plan should provide additional measures to support bison on the

national forest.

 

I believe the Forest Service has the opportunity -- and responsibility

-- to play a leadership role in the long-term conservation of the

iconic wildlife of our country's first national park and the broader

Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem.

 

Please ensure protections are in place in the Custer Gallatin National

Forest Plan to adequately protect and enhance Yellowstone wildlife.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mr. Robert Altmire

1180 State Route 56 E

Apollo, PA 15613-9725

(724) 478-2832

campyellowstone60@yahoo.com

 

 



 

 


